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Dear Colleague                                                                                                      October 2017
The Postgraduate Catholic Leadership Programme (PGCLP) 2018
In response to requests from CLP delegates over many years we developed a programme which ran for the first time in 2017 which revisits and builds upon the great success of the Catholic Leadership Programme. There was clearly an appetite for refreshing the spirituality, understanding of mission and the network of support experienced during the programme. 
One delegate from 2015 wrote: “I wish I could continue having a regular opportunity to engage with a programme that encourages further reflection. Indeed I wish the CLP could be on-going for the rest of my career as a support through the difficult and challenging times”

The PGCLP is designed for graduates of the CLP who completed the programme 2 or more years ago and who are in a senior leadership post in their school. It will run again from January to December 2018 and there will be:
· four evening sessions with a speaker

· a one-day conference at Liverpool Hope University
· two residential conferences at Whalley Abbey
· at least three one-to-one sessions with a mentor

· opportunities for reading, reflection and interpretation with peers led by an experienced education professional with a deep understanding of formation.
The cost of the programme will be £800 for the year.
My purpose in writing to you is to invite you to nominate a member of your Senior Leadership Team who has completed the CLP to be part of the next cohort of the PGCLP starting in January 2018. If you have any colleagues interested in taking part could you please ask them to complete and return the attached application form to me at leoconley@hotmail.com by Monday 27th November 2017.
Yours sincerely
Leo 
Leo Conley
For the CLP Team

Phone: 07717493756
